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January 7, 2010 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa 
President of the Senate 
Twenty-Fifth State Legislature 
State Capitol 
Honolulu, Hawaii 968 13 

Dear Madam President: 

On Monday, December 21, 2009, compact discs of the Executive Budget 
Supplemental for the Budget Period 2009- 11 were transmitted to the Twenty-Fifth State 
Legislature. Subsequently, an inadvertent scanning error, which resulted in incomplete 
information at the end of the “Operating and Capital Budget by Major Program Areas and 
Intermediate Levels of the Program Structure” file, was discovered. 

The corrected file may be downloaded from the Department of Budget and 
Finance’s website (http://hawaii.gov/budget/), through the “FY 201 1 Executive 
Supplemental Budget” link. 

Your understanding in this matter is appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

http://hawaii.gov/budget

